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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Date:  March 26, 2024 

Contact: Corrina Desmarais, Older Adult Services Librarian 

  360.683.1161 x2 or CDesmarais@nols.org  

Re:  Yarn Circle at Sequim Library Temporary Location in April 

Attached:  SQYarnCircle-Feb3-2024.jpg; SQYarnCircle-Feb24-2024.jpg 
 

 

The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) will resume Yarn Circle, now held at the Sequim 

Library Temporary Location, 609 W. Washington St. The event takes place every Saturday in 

April from 9 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. Attendees can bring their knitting, crochet, embroidery, cross-

stitch, or similar project. Basic finger knitting supplies will be available for those who want to 

start something new. All experience levels are welcome. Coffee, tea and cocoa will be 

provided. 

 

For event details, visit nols.org/yarn, call 360.683.1161, or email Discover@nols.org. This 

program is generously funded in part by Friends of Sequim Library. 
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Yarn Circle will be held every Saturday in April at the Sequim Library Temporary Location.  

Photo of the event on Feb. 24, courtesy of North Olympic Library System. 

 

 
Photo of Yarn Circle on Feb. 3, courtesy of North Olympic Library System. 
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